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My name is Roseann Bean, | go by Vicky. Madam President Dee Ann Graham, | am
honored to serve as your National Security Chairman. For the year 2021-2022.
Keeping with Madam President Theme Catching the Waves, Service to our Veterans
Continue. All National Security Chairman will be known as the Shore Patrol.

The purpose of the American Legion Auxiliary National Security Committee is to (1)
maintain and provide a strong national defense, (2) strengthening our military
families, and (3) prepare for national and manmade disasters. At District and Unit
Meetings we should impart information to all members on existing situations and
understanding the necessity of maintain our national security.

Because (4) natural disasters and (5) crime also threaten our security, therefore the
programs included (6) emergency planning and (7) crime prevention. (8) neighbor-
hood watch, (9) support for police and (10) fire departments help to strengthen our
communities and contribute to the national security.

If you are doing something special each month share it with us. Let your light shine as
a beacon as you patrol the shore line. You are now on ALERT, so get out your Jet Skis
and Surf Boards. Get ready to hit the waves and search the beaches. Also be alert and
ever mindful of your surroundings, remaining vigilant at all times, in all places.
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